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To whom it may concern, 

The Early Years Quality Fund Special Account Bill 2013 was rushed through Parliament with little thought to the range 
of facilities in the childcare sector.  This fund is only available to Long Day Care Centres, decreasing the ability for 
private operators ie: Family Day Care operators to compete in the market and remain viable. 
 
This funding needs to be paid through the parents CCB and CCR so that all families accessing childcare 
across the nation have the same financial assistance.  
 
 
Ros Peck 
Family Day Care Educator 
Care with connection 

Stamp

mileticd
Text Box
Submission Number: 96
Date Received: 6/6/2013





